
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

16.6.2017 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

This week in Emerald class we have learnt how to write stories in the first person, as one of 

the pigs from the Three Little Pigs story, with a twist! The children have been architects as 

they have designed their own homes for the pigs, but will they be able to withstand the 

wolf’s huff and puff?  

We have also continued learning about the position and direction of shapes as tilers in the 

bathroom. The children created patterns using full, quarter, half and three-quarter turns for 

my bathroom.  

The children have been practising becoming quicker answering their number bonds to 20 to 

reach the quickest time as a team.  

We just wanted to say well done to all the children who participated in the multi-skills 

event on Saturday; Miss Tyler, Miss Pursey and Ms Quest are very proud of the teamwork 

and talent the children showed.  

 

Next Week 

We will begin our science investigation next week, carrying out an investigation, collecting 

data and collating it altogether. We will be investigating money in maths and planning the 

next steps, designing our photo frames.  

Dates for you Diary  

Sports Day – 27th June  

Emerald Talent Show – 14th July at 9:30 – invitations will be coming home from the 

children!  


